Spe 11 Meeting
Apris. 21, 1vu47

A speclal meeting of the Council was held on Monday, April 21
and called to order at about 8.15 P.M.
All councilmen were present with the exception of Mr. Xrueger.

The Mayor announced that the meeting had been called, primarily,
to discuss the water system situation, the amount of pipe required,
where 1t should be installed and other matters in connection thereto.

Councilman Perkett and Supt. Lent explained to the council, the
present needs of the system, which appeared to be 6000' of 4 inch
and 3500' of 6 inch steel pipe.

Bids were received from Consolidated Supplies-Pacific Waterworks
Supply Co.-Waterworks Supply Co. and the Oregon Culvert Co. The first
three by salesmen present and the last by letter.

Whereupon after listening tc the representatives of the several
companies and dlscussing the matters pro and con, on motion of Makin,
seconded by Kraft and carrled, it was voted to-refier to leave the
matter in the hands of the Water Cormittee, to be reported back to
a future meeting of the Council.

¥r. Mekin of the ™inance Cormittee then reported that the reports
of the Citv Treasurer for the ocuarter ending March 31 had been ex-
amined and found sstisfactorv,

Whereupon Mavor Marlkee arronnced that in accordance with the Budget
law 1t was necessary to arpoint two more members in addition to the
six previously named, and that he would a,point the following:

T.lleArestad for a 3 year term
A.L.Glrod i Dl "

The hour being late, the meetlng then adjourned.
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Approved: Recorder




